eNewsletter: Friday 9th February 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Amendment to Term Dates - January 2019

Please see a

,regarding a change of date for the start of the Lent Termin 2019.

Singing Prizes and ‘An Evening of Song’, Sunday 25th February in the Maidment Auditorium

We are blessed with a great number of very fine singers at Shrewsbury School - as evidenced by last week's performances of ‘Rebecca - The
Drowned Bride, as well as our Chapel services and concerts. A large number of them will be taking part in the annual Singing Prizes on Sunday
25th February from 1pm (not 2pm as advertised in the Fasti) in the Maidment Auditorium. Many of the singers will also be performing later
the same day in an ‘Evening of Song’ This concert will feature some wonderful solos and ensembles, including preview items from Mozart’s

‘The Magic Flute), which will be performed at School in April. Parents and friends are very welcome. Further details are included under

‘Forthcoming Events’ below.

Shrewsbury School's All-Night Sports Event in aid of Medic Malawi, Friday 9th February

Areminder that as the half-term draws to a close, 30 pupils and staff will be staging an all-night sponsored sports event to raise funds for
Medic Malawi and the Shrewsbury School Eye Clinic. Starting at 2.00pm on Friday 9th February, they will be playing 10 sports in 10 hours -
finishing at 7.00 on Saturday morning. If you would like to sponsor them and help pay for sight-restoring work at the Eye Clinic, please visit

their online giving page:

[ atest News

RSSH: The King Henry VIII
Relays 2018
Friday 9 February 2018

One of the biggest races in
the Hunt calendar, the
national King Henry VIII
Relays, took place in
Coventry on Wednesday
7th February.

McEachran Prize 2018

Friday 9 February 2018

This year’'s McEachran
Prize competition took
place in the newly
refurbished Churchill’s
(formerly Severn) Room in
the Moser Library, a
wonderfully invigorating
environment for 11 talks
on ‘spells. The event...

Wind Prizes
Friday 9 February 2018

Nearly 50 pupils took part
in the annual Wind Prizes,
which were held on Sunday
4th February. adjudicated
by Paul Saunders.

'Rebecca - The Drowned
Bride' - review of the new
Shrewsbury School
Musical

Friday 9 February 2018

Areview by Richard
Hudson of the new
Shrewsbury School
Musical, performed to
packed and enthusiastic
audiences in the Ashton
Theatre, Friday 4th and
Saturday 5th February.

Girls' Fives: Novice pair
reach National U14 Semi-
Finals

Friday 9 February 2018

The U14 Girls represented
the Shrewsbury in the EFA
Schools’ National Fives
Championships with real
pride this week and
ensured that our very
strong reputation and
standing in the game was
upheld on the national
scene.

Early season wins for the
RSSBC at the Wycliffe
Head

Thursday 8 Feby 2018

There were some very
encouraging performances
by the six RSSBC crews
who raced last weekend at
the Wycliffe Head over the
4500m course on the
Gloucester Sharpness
Canal.

Forthcoming Events

First House Football Cup
Final

Wednesday 7 February 2018

Ingram's Hall versus Severn
Hill... Giles Bell reports on
an historic match.

Shrewsbury School
SparkPoint - 'Kith and Kin'
Tuesday é February 2018

This week's edition
includes an interesting
piece by Nick Yale (S V)
juxtaposing two very
different families...

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

No Events added to the Newsletter.




